BIRCH RUN TOWNSHIP PLANNING COMMISSION SPECIAL MEETING August 27, 1997

Special Use Permit #97-2

The Special Meeting of the Birch Run Township Planning Commission was called to order at 8:00 PM by Chairperson Al Hunter. Also present for the Planning Commission were David Hinds, Mike Kern, David Stewart, Pat Henige, and Lisa Murlick. Six (6) people were in the audience.

Richard Keith, architect from Wolgast Design Group, presented the plan for a proposed expansion onto Heritage Family Physicians Clinic at 10460 Maple Road. Representatives of St. Mary's Hospital were also present. Questions and discussion followed the presentation.

Motion by Hinds, supported by Murlick to approve Special Use Permit #97-2 for Heritage Family Physicians and St. Mary's Hospital for the creation and expansion of a clinic at 10460 Maple Road, Birch Run. Motion carried 6-0.

Motion by Henige, supported by Kern to adjourn at 7:12 PM. Motion carried 6-0.

Lisa Murlick Secretary